
 

 

 

CONTINUATION OF AIRPORT ZONES 

 

 

     We, the ITPEU would like to take this opportunity to address to the BOARD of our continued 
support for Zone fares to and from McCarran Airport. Since the inception of Zone fares, we 
have seen strong support from our drivers as to the positive effects this policy has had on 
discouraging the few bad apple drivers we have that where long hauling previously, and to the 
positive feedback they have received from the traveling public. It is exceedingly rare to Institute 
a policy that satisfies all parties, in our opinion a Continuation of this Policy does in fact satisfy 
all Parties and we wholeheartedly and respectfully request the Board to consider extending the 
Zone Fares. 

 

Mike Kilgo ITPEU representative.  
Mkilgo.ITPEU@gmail.com 
702.538.2126 
 
Ruthie Jones ITPEU representative 
lasveagasitpeu@gmail.com 
702.808.3420 
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